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REPLACMENT BOLLARD ON CHURCH LANE

Purpose of Report

The purpose of this report is to provide Members of the Environment & Leisure
Committee with information regarding a missing wooden bollard on Church Lane.

Detailed Information

The Council removed a wooden Bollard to the top of Church Lane due to health and
safety concerns. It was noted by the Groundsman that the bollard had become rotten
throughout and therefore could not be replaced.

However, there have been a number of enquiries as to whether the bollard is going to
be replaced, with one local resident kindly offering to contribute towards the cost of a
replacement bollard, due to it being located on one of Ledbury’s most scenic streets.

Staff have contacted three local contractors who have all agreed to prepare quotes for

a replacement oak bollard with metal cap (as per picture below) and it is hoped that
these will be available for consideration by Members at the meeting.

Quotations to follow:




. That Members consider the above information and subject to the quotes being

available at the meeting, decide on which contractor to engage to replace the
wooden bollard

. That Members discuss whether they would like to accept the kind offer from the

local resident in respect of a contribution to the replacement bollard.

. That a RECOMMENDATION be made to the Finance, Policy & General

Purposes Committee to approve the expenditure should the Council not accept
the offer from the resident.

25



